
School Messenger Program Update

Hello AHSD Community Members,

As a district we are moving away from Remind as our communication platform. We will be using
a platform called School Messenger. Please follow this link to register for an account to continue
to receive district-wide messages. We will be moving away from Remind within the coming
weeks.

https://asp.schoolmessenger.com/abingtonheights/subscriber/

1.) Click the link above
2.) Select the option to Sign Up Now under First Time User
3.) You will need to provide your name and email address
4.) Create a unique password
5.) Accept the terms of service
6.) You will receive an email with a confirmation code to complete the setup process.
7.) Check your email and then come back to the page to enter the confirmation code and

your password.
8.) Once you have created your account, you can add a phone number to receive text and

phone messages. Click Add More under the Contacts area.
9.) Now you can select text, phone call, or text and phone call. You will need to follow the

instructions to activate your phone number with your account.
10.) From the web page you can also click on Contact Info at the top and select which

schools you would like to receive information from.

Parents / Guardians: Please disregard these directions and follow those that were sent to you
via your building principal. If you use the community-only method, you may not receive
messages from your individual buildings.
If you have any questions or concerns please email campus@ahsd.org. Please note that we
are doing our best to respond to all of the messages in a timely manner.

Thank you!
Justin Kraky
Director of Technology
Abington Heights School District
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